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It has been a busy sporting week at The Blake. 

The whole school marathon on Tuesday was a great success with all the children competing for their 

team. They all showed great determination and some wonderful running; we are very proud of them 

all. 

 

 

This week The Blake School competed in three Oxfordshire School Games finals.  It is a huge 

achievement to qualify for these tournaments, as it places The Blake in the top twenty primary 

schools in the county. 

The Under 11 hockey team showed a high level of skill and determination to finish 6th; a wonderful 

result.  

 



The Under 9 football team finished 9th.  They worked really hard, played some fantastic football and  

we are very proud of what they have achieved.  

 

 

The Under 11 netball team have been outstanding all year and qualified through the local rounds 

without losing a game.  We are very pleased to announce that the team played outstanding netball to 

become overall winner and county champions. Well done; what a fantastic achievement. 

 


